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CORPORATE LAW ALERT
BEWARE OF “CORPORATE COMPLIANCE” NOTICES

mefiifmp kfwbo LLP
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Keeping you informed of noteworthy changes in the law.

For many years, businesses have been receiving in the mail formal looking “notices” and forms from entities located in
Albany (or other state capitals),  designed to appear as if sent by a governmental department or agency (a sample is
attached).  These “notices” generally quote the text of a statute which sets forth general rules regarding corporate record
keeping, meeting requirements and other “housekeeping” functions, and advise the recipients to submit an “annual fee”
to the sending entity to assure “compliance” with the quoted statute.  Because the notice looks “official”, and the amount
involved is generally relatively small ($125-$150), the recipient frequently fills out the form and sends in the “fee” with
little thought.

Please see the following page   for an example of a misleading “Corporate Compliance” notice.

Attorney Advertising

Read carefully all 

solicitations for 

compliance and money,

even if they look

“official”.  

Over the years, some clients have periodically contacted us to inquire as to the
legitimacy of these “notices” and we have advised them that compliance was not
required. We have recently noticed an increase in such inquiries and thought it
advisable to bring this practice to your attention. This practice is currently under
investigation by the New York State Attorney General and other law enforcement
agencies throughout the country.

Our message to you is to read carefully all solicitations for compliance
and money, even if they look “official”. If you have any doubt, please do not
hesitate contacting us for consultation and/or verification.

Resourceful Representation®

Contact: Monte Engler 212.841.0521 mengler@phillipsnizer.com

This information is provided as a public service to highlight matters of current interest and does not imply an attorney-client 
relationship.  It is not intended to constitute a full review of any subject matter, nor is it a substitute for obtaining specific legal advice
from competent, independent counsel. 

We are available to provide counsel and guidance concerning these issues, as well as other Corporate Law concerns not discussed in this
Legal Alert.  For additional information, please contact us.
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